
     

Spiced Cuisine are planning to host a number of themed 

events throughout 2012. 

We would initially like to test the market to gauge interest and the 

feasibility of holding these events.  

We would like to hold a Sunday Roast Luncheon possibly on Sunday the 25th 

March to celebrate the start of British Summer time and to look forward to 

warm barmy summer days. 

We are also very excited to announce that we are planning to host a 

poolside street party to commemorate the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee 

Anniversary on Monday the 4th June 2012. 

For the event we will hire a large outdoor screen and will be showing full 

coverage of the days events in London including the concert together with 

party music into the evening. We aim to create a fantastic atmosphere for 

this unique event for all ex pats to enjoy and participate with us in the 

party spirit.  

Traditional British style buffet food will be supplied, cost to be confirmed 

in due course. 

We are initially looking at possible numbers of those interested in joining us 

poolside to determine whether this celebration will attract sufficient 

interest to enable this event to take place. 

We would be grateful if you would all please share on facebook and by email 

this news of our proposed events. We can cater for any number. 

Feedback would be gratefully received by all regarding both events – 

spicedcuisine@orange.fr 

 


